
CITY OF GOLDSBORO  

ADVERTISEMENT  

Request for Qualifications  

RFQ 2023-003  

Residential Infill Development South Center Street, Goldsboro 

Pursuant to Section 143-64.31 of the General Statutes of North Carolina, Electronic Qualification 

submittals will be received by the City of Goldsboro, North Carolina until 2:00pm Friday, 

October 13, 2023.  RFQ requirements will be published to the City website bid page 

http://www.goldsboronc.gov/finance/bid-listings/. Interested firms shall submit their 

qualifications to the same web address on or before the deadline to be considered. The City takes 

no responsibility for undeliverable or delayed submittals, and it is fully the vendors responsibility 

to ensure delivery of their qualifications.  

Firms must be licensed under prevailing state laws governing their occupation.  

During the evaluation process, the City reserves the right to request additional information or 

clarification from applicants. At the discretion of the City, proposers may be requested to make 

an oral presentation as part of the evaluation process. The right is reserved to reject any or all 

proposals, hold proposals for a period of ninety (90) days, add or delete work, waive 

informalities and to select the firm and service options that are in the best interest of the City.  

The City of Goldsboro has an affirmative policy of fostering, promoting, and conducting 

business with women and minority owned enterprises and encourage their participation.  

This, the 21st day of September 2023. 

 

Erin Fonseca 

DGDC Director 

http://www.goldsboronc.gov/finance/bid-listings/

